
CITY OF CUPERTINO NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 2015-20 CONSOLIDATED PLAN 2015-16 
ANNUAL ACTION PLAN  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at their special meeting of Thursday, March 26, 2015, the 
City of Cupertino Housing Commission will conduct a public hearing for recommendation to the 
City of Cupertino City Council regarding the 2015-20 Consolidated Plan and 2015-16 Annual 
Action Plan. The City of Cupertino Housing Commission will meet at 9:00 a.m., City of 
Cupertino City Hall (EOC Conference Room), 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014. 
Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. The CDBG 2015-20 Consolidated Plan 
describes the housing priority needs and housing activities to be carried out within the planning 
period (Fiscal Years 2015-20) for CDBG program funds. Per Federal Regulations, the City will 
produce and follow a Consolidated Plan, defined as a five year comprehensive planning 
document which identifies the City’s overall needs for affordable and supportive housing as well 
as non-housing community development needs and identifies the resources expected to be 
available to address the identified needs. The Consolidated Plan describes eligible programs, 
projects and activities to be undertaken with funds expected during the planning period (Fiscal 
Years 2015-20) and their relationship to the priority housing, homeless and community 
development needs of the City of Cupertino. The 2015-16 Annual Action Plan is a one-year plan 
which describes CDBG eligible programs, projects and activities to be undertaken with funds 
expected during the program year (Fiscal Year 2015-16) and their relationship to the priority 
housing, homeless and community development needs of the City of Cupertino. For questions 
regarding the upcoming City of Cupertino Housing Commission public hearing please contact 
Christopher Valenzuela, Senior Housing Planner, City of Cupertino, 10300 Torre Avenue, 
Cupertino, CA 95014 or via e-mail at christopherv@cupertino.org. If you wish to challenge the 
City of Cupertino Housing Commission’s action in court, you may be limited to raising only 
those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in 
written correspondence delivered to the City of Cupertino City Hall, 10300 Torre Avenue, 
Cupertino, CA 95014 at, or prior to the public hearing. Persons needing special assistance to 
attend the meeting under the Americans with Disabilities Act should call at least 48 hours prior 
to the public meetings to ensure their needs can be appropriately accommodated. 
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